Working with Children

This is the Government requirement and as you can understand with over 600 children in the competition it can be a logistical nightmare to police. We will therefore require every team to submit a working with children questionnaire for every parent/volunteer in their team when registering the team (forms are available on the web).
The clubs are to ensure volunteers who do not have children playing have a Working with Children Card and a copy of these are to be submitted with the questionnaire forms. No volunteer will be accepted to do any duty including canteen without the appropriate forms being completed.

Please be mindful Aunties, Uncles, Grand Parents are more than welcome to volunteer but must have a card if they have no children of their own playing.

We do understand you are entitled to up to 5 volunteer duties a year before the cards are required but as we cannot verify what other volunteering duties have been carried out at other events we will adopt a strengthened policy of NO card NO Duty.

This is a strong line but parents must understand we must protect ALL children and show due diligence that we have taken all steps to do so.

